
 

 

  
  

                                   
WRITTEN QUESTION FOR SUMBISSION TO MORAY COUNCIL ON 

WEDNESDAY 10 NOVEMBER 2021  
 
 
QUESTION SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR BROWN 
 
Given the published difficulties the IJB is experiencing in providing both social care 
and occupational therapy , both of which are the bedrock of care in the community 
along with the Home First policy, what steps are the council considering to support 
the IJB and to deliver care services to the elderly and vulnerable across Moray? 
 
 

RESPONSE 
 
As care services are delegated to the IJB, consideration of any support to the IJB 
would therefore need to be by way of a request from the IJB. 
 
It is understood the IJB is yet to consider the issue and, if asked, this would likely be 
a matter for the Corporate Committee of the Council if there were staffing issues 
whilst resource issues would most likely need Moray Council consideration. 
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